
December 9, 2018  

Dear Mayor Tory and Members of Toronto City Council; 

Re: Uploading the Subway System 

York Quay Neighbourhood Association (YQNA) on the central waterfront understands that the 
Minister of Transportation has written to the City requesting information concerning the 
operation and value of the TTC subway system. We have learned that you, Mr. Mayor, recommend 
that the City share information about the TTC subway system with the Provincial Government. Such 
a move would further Premier Doug Ford’s controversial plan to upload the TTC subway system to 
Queens Park. 

YQNA strongly objects to any part of Toronto’s transit being controlled by the Province. We fully 
support the submission from Defend Toronto, which has been sent to you under separate cover. 

When this issue goes before City Council on December 13, 2018, we urge our councillors to keep the 
TTC under Toronto’s control. 

Yours truly, 

   

 
Carolyn Johnson    Angelo Bertolas 
Co-chairs, YQNA 
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